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NEWS RELEASE 
WOOD COUNTY PARKS & FORESTRY 

February 8, 2018 at 2:00 pm. 
 

The Rudolph River Rovers, Auburndale Nite Owls, Sunset Drifters and Yellow River Riders 
snowmobile clubs have indicated they would like to open their snowmobile trails on Saturday, 
February 10, 2018 at 8:00 am.  
 
As a reminder, the Vesper Snow Drifters opened today, Thursday, February 8, 2018 at NOON. 
Bakerville Sno Rovers are open now. 
Kellner Knights will not open until further notice.  
 
PLEASE be careful as there are slippery areas underneath the snow.  Again, the trails are not in 
good condition, they are rough so please use CAUTION and RESPECT when riding and stay on 
the designated trail.  The trails can no longer be groomed until we receive additional snow.   
 
Wood County snowmobile trails are subject to periodic and unexpected closures. For updates 
on recent closures or openings or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
Parks & Forestry Office at (715) 421-8422 or e-mail us at parks@co.wood.wi.us or “Like” us on 
Facebook at “Wood County Parks & Forestry Department”. 

Sandra Green 
Wood County Parks & Forestry Office Supervisor Snowmobile/ATV Trail Coordinator 
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